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1st June 1995

Rabbi N. Lamm

Office of the President
Yeshiva University
New York, N.Y. 10033
U.S.A.

Dear Rabbi Lamm,

First. I am happy to report that we expect to receive the HIGAYON book
from the printer next week and I will be sending you 25 copies as agreed.

Second, [ was wondering whether you recieved the manuscript I
dropped off with your secretary before Pesach. Do you have any comments?
Are you willing to provide a blurb?

Best wishes to you and your family fora haw an.
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Moshe Koppel



